
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

   Please return to your Service Unit Product Sales Coordinator with the Troop Order (T-4) by: 
 

12-16-13 for Direct Sale Troops Booth Sales 
01-10-13 for Order Taking Troops Booth Sales 

BOOTH SALES        
         
    Yes, we plan to have a Booth Sale. 
 
Date(s) # Hours Location 
 
      
 
      
 
      
 
      
 
 

    Yes, we would like to have a Booth Sale but need more information or help setting it up. 
 
    No, we will not have a Direct Sale. 
 
 
ROLLING SALES 
 
    Yes, we plan to take part in a Rolling Sale in our community. 
 
Date(s) Streets       Town 
 
            
 
            
 
            
 
            
 

 
    No, we will not have a Rolling Sale. 

 

Girl Scouts of Rhode Island, Inc. 

Service Unit:  Troop #:  Age Level:  

    

2013 “What Can a Girl Cookie Do?” Cookie Sale 

BOOTH & ROLLING SALES 

INTEREST INDICATOR 

Please see Reverse Side for Important Booth Sale Information. 



 

BOOTH SALE POLICIES AND REGULATIONS 

 

 

The manor in which Booth Sales are conducted / coordinated may vary by Service Unit. 

 

Leaders must check with their Product Sales Coordinator for guidelines                                            on how 

to book locations within their specific community. 

 

It may be necessary and/or beneficial to have a Booth Sale Coordinator within your                Community.  

Some Service Units may need to conduct lotteries to determine                                                    times and 

locations of various sales in their community. 

 

As always, if a Leader wants to have a sale out of her/his community, it Must be                   Approved by 

the PSC in your Community as well as the Neighboring Community. 

 

The Product Sales Coordinator has the authority to change or cancel a booth sale                        when it 

serves in the best interest of her/his Community. 

 



It is very important that you let your PSC know as soon as possible when and where                          your 

sale is planned to avoid multiple bookings at one location. 

 

Please Work Together with Your Community to Make this the Best Cookie Season ever !! 

 

Thank You  


